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**Byrd receives plastic surgery award. 

DALLAS--H. Steve Byrd, M.D., assistant professor of Surgery, Division 

of Plastic Surgery, received the coveted James Barret Brown Award for 

distinguished clinical work in plastic surgery. The award was presented 

at the American Association of Plastic Surgeons' annual meeting in 

Chicago. The award recognized the most significant publication in the 

Journal of Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery in 1983. Byrd's paper 

was on ear reconstruction with facial-covered cartilage grafts. It was 

co-authored with Burt Brent, M.D., of Palo Alto, Calif. 
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